

Head Office Curte Li Poullica Rottacte (Linness Poul Amport Road (Lion Bellinit HTz 9EL)

11 028 9080 5599

Residential Services
Della Locque & Narrio
124a Biyandoni Road
Menyantiki Co. Doun

1:028 4372 4212

Anne Doran - Bursar St Mary's High School Ardglass Road Downpatrick BT30 6JQ

28 July 2020

Thank you for helping to empower, connect and strengthen young people impacted by cancer

Dear Ms Doran

With coronavirus still having a major impact on all our lives and organisations, I wanted to let you know how grateful we are for your very kind donation of £100.00 which was raised by your Year 10 Business Studies Pupils, thank you so much for thinking of us.

In these uncertain times, having your support is more important than ever and it means a great deal to know that you are with us.

Thanks to the generosity of supporters like you, our team of Cancer Support Specialists were able to deliver individual and group support to children and young people throughout the coronavirus pandemic, by phone and online. These sessions helped reduce their isolation, address their worries, and crucially connect them with other young people experiencing cancer.

With lockdown now eased, we are delighted that we can once again offer face to face support, and welcome families back to Daisy Lodge for a much-needed short break!

Being 90% reliant on the fundraising efforts, and the generosity of the local community to deliver our services, we could not do it without you.

Thank you for supporting children and young people, like Ellen, who need our help now more than ever.

Warmest regards



Aisling Gibson - South Down Regional Fundraiser

P.S. Please visit www.cancerfundforchildren.com to see how your donation will help support children and young people with cancer. Please share with your friends and family.

If you would prefer not to receive communications from Cancer Fund for Children in the future, you can opt-out by contacting us on 028 9080 5599 or email consent@cancerfundforchildren.com.



